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To

Dave Mckee/RTP/USEPA/US@EPA

cc

Subject

Docket ID No. EPA-HQ-OAR-2005-0172

	


	


Dr Mckee:

Please consider the attached documents as ExxonMobil Comments on the Review

of the National Ambient Air Quality Standards for Ozone, Policy Assessment

of Scientific and Technical Information OAQPS Staff Paper – Second Draft,

and Ozone Health Risk Assessment for Selected Urban Areas (FR Vol. 71, No.

1371/Thursday, July 18, 2006, pages 40718 - 40720).

Two paper copies have also been sent to the EPA office.

(See attached file: ExxonMobil Comments_Coverletter_Ozone Staff Paper 8

09-18.pdf)(See attached file:

OzoneStaffPaper_2ndDraft_ExxonMobil_detailed_comments.pdf)

Regards,

Mark Nicolich

   Mark J Nicolich

   Statistician

        Epidemiology and Health Surveillance

        ExxonMobil Biomedical Sciences, Inc.

        1545 Route 22 East

        P.O. Box 971

        Annandale, NJ 08801-0971

        Tel: (908) 730-1108

        Fax: (908) 730-1192
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